
Environmentally Friendly Supplies

September 24, 2003
Leslie Natoni
Seton Stationery Store

12 Post Avenue
Seton, MA 02157

Dear Ms. Natoni:

Delmar Office Supplies is pleased to announce that our already low prices for recycled printer and copier papers have dropped 20 percent. As the demand for our quality papers has increased, we’ve been able to pass along volume savings to all of our customers. Please refer to the attached sheet for the colors and weights available in our recycled paper stock.  

If you place an order within the next two weeks, we’ll discount your total purchase an additional $10. These are savings you can definitely pass along to your customers. We’re waiting for your call.

Sincerely,

Jake Alexander
